
﻿IDC Offers Condolences To Mumbai Victims

IDC offers its deepest condolences to the loved ones of the innocent civilians who have lost
their lives in the brutal terrorist attacks in Mumbai, India. Our thoughts and prayers are with the
victims, their families and with all who have been affected by this terrible tragedy. We ask God
Almighty to give them solace and hope in these difficult days.
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